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Declaration Letter 
 

 

 

We, Samsung Electronics Co., Ltd. declares that the device does not have “Ad Hoc on non-US frequencies” 

and/or “on DFS frequencies” while applying for the following product. 

 

 

FCC ID: A3LCYSWR1100 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sincelery  yours, 

 

------------------------------------------ 

NAME : Sang Kyung (Peter) Ra 

TITLE : S. Manager 

 

Tuesday, January 25, 2011 

 


